
SEMH  
Virtual  
Drop-In  
for Parents
Do you live in Harrogate, 
Ripon, Knaresborough or 
Craven and have a child or 
young person who faces 
barriers or difficulty in 
school due to social, 
emotional or mental 
health (SEMH)?

Visit the SEMH virtual 
drop-in sessions for an 
individual conversation, 
support and information. 



Contact laura.henry@northyorks.gov.uk for 
more information and to book your slot. 

Appointments will be allocated on a first come basis, until all slots are full.

What is the SEMH Virtual Drop-In? 
The virtual drop-in service offers individual conversation 
between parent/carers and SEMH Specialist Practitioners 
via phone or Microsoft Teams meeting. 

When are the drop-in sessions taking place?
The sessions will be held on: 
Monday 01.08.22 
Friday 05.08.22
Monday 29.08.22
Tuesday 30.08.22

Timeslots available:
10.00 - 12.00
13.00 – 15.00
16.00 – 18.00
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